
 

Sands RV Men's Golf Association 

General Meeting 

January, 3, 2023 at 9:00am 

1. Gregg Little called the meeting to order at 9:00am with 43 members 

present. 

2. Welcome and introductions:  

President: Gregg Little 

Vice President: Ralph Johnson 

Secretary: Glenn Harrison 

Treasurer: Scott Perry 

Chairpersons: 

Handicap Chair: Jerry Fletcher 

Rules Chair: Lorne Willison 

Tournament Chair: Larry Pedersen 

Men's Day Chair: Wally Holstad 

3. Introduction of new members (and any old members who need to be 

recognized) 

Mike Flynn, Bruce Wade, Ken Rowe. 

4. The December 6, 2022 minutes were posted on the men's board and on 

the web site. Motion to accept the minutes made by Keith Grasdal, 

seconded by Bob Beauchamp. Motion passed. 

5. REPORTS: 

Treasurer: Scott Perry 

Opening balance of 3771.99 



Petty cash 282.00 

Total 4053.99 

There are 100 members at this time. 

Tournament Chair: Larry Pedersen 

The Men's Invitational to the Ladies was a Success. Larry passed out a copy 

of the final budget. There was $7.00 left over, to go towards the ECCY 

Tournament. The up coming ECCY Tournament January 9,10,and 11th 

2023. Larry needs help for this tournament. Larry will be away for 2 weeks 

starting January 6th 2023. On January 25th is the Inter Park Tournament 

and Sands is the Host this year. The entry fee will be $10.00. Volunteers 

are needed. 

Men's Day Chair: Wally Holstad 

Wally is going to try to get the Park owner to play on Men's Day. The 

auction made $650.00 for the men's club and $650.00 for the ladies club. 

Handicaps Chair: Jerry Fletcher 

The most improved golfers for the month of December 2022, were Phil 

Walshe and Nick Larouche. They both went from a 5 to a 3 handicap. 

Notable scores were made by: 

Ed Russell wih a 31 

Clem Zajic with a 32 

Jeff Wegner with a 30 

Scott Perry with a 31 

The following golfers had hole-in-ones in December. Tony Krusto, Jack 

Grant, Rick Nelmes, and Terry Smith.  

The CAN-AM Tournament will be at a cost of $10.00 each for golfers. Larry 

and Roberta will be in charge of the food. Denise Larouche will be in 

charge of pairings. Canada is the host. 

Rules Chair: Lorne Willison 

Prefered lie in your own fairway only, no closer to the pin. Winter rules. 

Men's Day Chair: Wally Holstad 



The Poker Pot to start up again. 

6. Old Bussiness: Ralph had a meeting with Stacey. The Park cannot find a 

portable toilet on wheels. They are continuing to look. Reported the screen 

seperating the course from the pickle ball court still needs repairing or 

replacing, for the safety of the pickle ball players. Sand and seed jugs to 

be provided to all golfers who need one. Bare patches are to be aerated 

and seeded. 

7. New Business: Zack Bruner and Tim Williams have made boxes for all 

the tee boxes to put broken tees into. Thank You. 

8. Thank you to Ralph Johnson for the coffee and doughnuts. 

9.The motion to adjorn the meeting made by Marty Meath, seconded by 

Bob Beauchamp. 

 


